
From: Corley, Kimberly L. <CorleyKL@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Kudelka, Robert PKudelkaRP@scdot.org
Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org

Date: 11/23/2016 3:38:08 PM
Subject: Bridge Repair in Anderson County

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) and Palmetto Infrastructure, Inc. of Greenville will perform 
work on the bridge over Rocky River on Shiloh Church Road (S-4-459) in Anderson County.
 
The closure in scheduled to begin on Tuesday, Nov. 29, 2016. Barring any unforeseen delays, repairs should be 
complete by Dec. 16, 2016.
 
Traffic will be detoured along Abbeville Highway (SC 28), Due West Highway (SC 185) and Shiloh Church Road (S-
4-459). The net detour length is 5.9 miles.
 
This section of Shiloh Church Road is residential. SCDOT and Palmetto Infrastructure, Inc. will maintain access for the 
properties within the road closure.
 
For more information, the public may contact the Anderson County Construction Office at (864) 716-2380.
 
 
 
 
Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell
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